
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

Please terminate the contract with Wildlife Service Management through  

the USDA and implement a non-lethal Wildlife Damage Management program  

with the county Animal Care Services. 

 

It is time for Mendocino  County to follow the science and the will of  

the majority of the residents on this matter.  We have seen  

presentations that make it clear that non-lethal methods are more  

effective, more humane, and will be better for our environment and  

bio-diversity. 

 

Let's be leaders in moving away from archaic and harmful practices by  

supporting these resolutions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mary Misseldine 

 

 


